
CRA NEWSLETTER, 2-13-2017   
 
Calendar Highlights 
Tuesday, February 14:     Valentine’s Day – Classroom Parties  
Thurs., February 16:         3:15 Dismissal, Term 2 Ends, Non-uniform day  
Friday, February 17:        NO SCHOOL for students, Teacher Work Day  
Monday, February 20:     NO SCHOOL – Washington/Lincoln Day  
February 21-24:                Early Dismissal all week at 1:15 p.m.  
Wed., February 22:          Parent Teacher Conferences, 2:00 – 7:20 p.m.  
Thurs., February 23:         Parent Teacher Conferences, 2:00 – 7:20 p.m. 
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences  

Please remember to sign up for a parent/teacher conference with your child’s teacher by this 

Wednesday, February 15.  You may sign up by going to 

https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Canyon_Rim_Academy, or find the Parent Teacher Conference 

Scheduler on the CRA website.  If you have not signed up by February 15, the teacher will assign 

a time for you.   

Kindergarten Parent Teacher Conferences 

Kindergarten classes will not have a regular P/T conferences this month, but will have an inter-

active activity and program in March called “Walking Report Card”.  This is scheduled in 

March;  March 8
th
 at 5:30 p.m. for AM Kindergarten classes, and March 9

th
 at 5:30 p.m. for PM 

Kindergarten classes.  More information will be sent home with your Kindergarten student in the 

next few weeks.   

 

Bank Day 

This Wednesday, February 15 is Bank Day.  Washington Federal will be here during the lunch 

hour to collect money from students that have a savings account set up.   

ART DEPARTMENT DONATIONS NEEDED! 
We are doing all kinds of collages in Art these days! 
Metal Items Needed for Art Classes by February 15th 
       Third grade art classes would really appreciate donations of any flat, metal 

hardware type items for our upcoming metal collages. 
       Please check your junk drawers for things like washers, metal plates, bottle caps, 

small springs (from inside pens), ring pulls from pop cans, flat metal buttons, eyelets, 

snaps, etc. (No sharp edges please.) 
       Place donations in the Art Room—Look for the box labeled METAL COLLAGE ITEMS 

just inside the Art Room door. 
Textile and Paper Collage on March 1st 
       We could also use some interesting texture items for our First Grade Collage project: 

       Pom poms, sponges, textured socks we can cut up, buttons, sandpaper, textured 

wrapping paper, foil paper, and so on. 
       Please leave in the box labeled COLLAGE in the art room. 
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